PUTNAM COUNTY RECORDER’S OFFICE
245 E. MAIN ST., STE 202

OTTAWA, OHIO 45875

Telephone (419) 523-6490

Fax (419) 523-4403

Sherrilyn Britsch, Recorder

NEW RECORDING FEES-EFFECTIVE APRIL 1, 2025

PAGES COST PAGES COST
1 $39.00 17 $159.00
2 39.00 18 167.00
3 47.00 19 175.00
4 55.00 20 183.00
5 63.00 21 191.00
6 71.00 22 199.00
7 79.00 23 207.00
8 87.00 24 215.00
9 95.00 25 223.00

10 103.00 26 231.00
11 111.00 27 239.00
12 119.00 28 247.00
13 127.00 29 255.00
14 135.00 30 263.00
13 143.00 31 271.00
16 151.00 32 279.00

Recording costs will be $39.00 for the first 2 pages and an additional $8.00 for
each subsequent page.

Note: The cost to record documents that contain any references for marginal
notations is an additional $4.00 for each marginal notation.

Standardization guidelines still apply



FEE CHANGE NOTICE Beginning April 1, 2025

Ohio Senate Bill 94 was passed into law and became effective on
October 24, 2024. This bill allows the County Recorder to charge and
collect a document preservation surcharge of up to five dollars per
document. See ORC Sec 317.32.

Beginning April 1, 2025, the Putnam County Recorder’s Office will begin
collecting an additional recording fee of $5.00 per document.This fee
will support the ongoing costs of preservation and digitization of
documents.

The addititional $5.00 fee will only apply to documents with a current
recording fee of $34.00 for the first 2 pages and $8.00 for each
subsequent page.

The new fee will not apply to documents assigned “unique” recording
fees per the Ohio Revised Code such as: Federal tax liens, Ohio Dept. of
Job & Family Services Liens, Plats, Township Zoning Code documents,
UCC's, etc.
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